
~ ATTENTION MEMBERS ~ 
PLEASE SEE NOTICES & RULE CHANGES FOLLOWING THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING HELD ON 

WEDNESDAY 12TH MARCH 2025 
 
 

1. Weekend Memberships 
From 1st of July 2025 Weekend Memberships will no longer be available. 

Only Full Financial Members will be accepted into a draft. Please pay your membership 

via the Members Portal – www.campdraft.org.au  

2. Website/ Members Portal/ Facebook/ Instagram 
We are in the process of creating the new website and Members Portal which we are 

extremely excited about. We are hoping to launch this at the beginning of the new 

season and can’t wait for you all to see and access it. 

We will also be creating a new Facebook page & Instagram page, so please share as 

much as possible once this is created to reach all our members and followers. This will 

also launch on the 1st of July in line with the website and the old Facebook page will be 

deleted. 

3. Magazine – Digital or Hard Copy 
A survey will take place where all FULL financial Senior members will have a vote as to 

whether the SCA Magazine remains as a hard copy or goes to a digital copy. A notice to 

the members will be in the next issue of the magazine due out the end of March. Once 

organised there will be a post on the SCA Facebook page and website advising when this 

will occur and a link to cast your vote. Please ensure you vote as your opinion matters! 

 

We wish all our Committees & Members a safe and enjoyable finish to the 2024-2025 drafting season. 
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